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February 24, 2005

Ms. Katie E. Lichtig

City Manager

City of Malibu

23815 Stuart Ranch Road
Malibu, California 90265-2760

Dear Ms. Lichtig:

RE: TRANSFER OF PERMIT CASES

With this letter we are transmitting 21 permit cases from regulatory oversight by the Regional
Water Quality Control Board (Water Board) to regulatory oversight by the City of Malibu (City).
The enclosed list shows all the cases and their respective regulatory status.

All of the above Waste Discharge Requirements are for on-site wastewater treatment system of
discharges from non-food related commercial facilities that generate 2,000 gallons per day or
less of domestic waste water. In accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding executed
by the City on September 19, 2004, we understand that the City shall assume responsibility for
regulating all of the above discharges.

Please do not hesitate to call Dionisia Rodriguez at 213-620-6122 should you have questions.
Sincerely,

Wendy Phillips

Chief, Groundwater Permitting Section

Enclosure: List of Cases

cc: Mr. Craig George
Facility Owners
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Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California’s water resources for the benefit of present and future generations.



